
FOOD RECALL
ALLERGEN WARNING

Waikato Valley Chocolates Limited  
Waikato Valley ‘Forest Fruit’ chocolate bar 200g

Best before 18.12.2013
 

Waikato Valley Chocolates Limited are recalling one batch of Waikato Valley 
‘Forest Fruit’ 200g chocolate bars (pictured) after discovering the product contains  
almonds which is not labelled as required.

Consumers who are allergic to almonds are advised not to consume this product. 
Any person concerned about their health should seek medical advice.

The product is sold exclusively through The Warehouse stores nationwide.

If customers have purchased the ‘Forest Fruit’ flavour of chocolate (pictured) 
between 26th June 2012 -12th July 2012 with a best before date of 18.12.13, 
should return it to any The Warehouse store for a full refund. Customers may phone 
The Warehouse on 0800 422 274 with any queries.

To assist with the processing of refunds, customers are requested to provide their 
receipt where possible. Waikato Valley Chocolates Limited apologises for any 
inconvenience caused.

This recall does not affect any other Waikato Valley Chocolates Limited  
chocolate bars.

Waikato Valley Chocolates Limited 
PO Box 12-114, Chartwell, Hamilton 3248 
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